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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Mar. 18, 2022 

  

BMV Ameriplex Branch Closure Reminder 

INDIANAPOLIS— Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) Commissioner Peter L. Lacy 
reminds area residents the Indianapolis Ameriplex branch located at 7811 Milhouse Rd 
will be closing. The last day of operation for Ameriplex is Friday, Apr. 1, 2022. 

Area residents have several nearby options if they need to conduct business at a branch. 
Several locations around the area house one or more BMV Connect kiosks. Over a 
dozen key BMV transactions can be completed 24-hours a day, 7 days a week through 
BMV Connect. 

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to 

find a 24-hour BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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